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Dear Head of Music

Re: Youth Choir at Center Parcs - Sunday 18 December 2005

I have enclosed flyers/application forms of a Youth Choir event at Centre Parcs, (singing, swimming and bowling).  You may want to join us!  If you are a long way from Norwich, perhaps your school can have its own rehearsals, especially if you have a singing teacher running a choir.  The music is mainly from the new Christmas Voiceworks.  Please contact me if this sounds like you.  I won't be able to access e-mails until the end of half term. 

Those of you with sixth forms, can I remind you about the A Level study day on 

11 November?  You may not be ready to fill in the form, but could you let me know if you intend coming?  I just want to be sure of a reasonable turn out.

I have had 10 replies already about the new GCSE course for Edexcel led by the Chief Examiner.  It may be on March 23 but can't promise yet.  There will be a similar one next year and probably others, so you don't have to trek to London.  Please let me know what you would most like me to put on.  Keynote Educational flyers may give you a good idea.

The Trafalgar Concert went well with over 200 performers.  Over 20 high schools were represented vocally or instrumentally from as far afield as Downham market and Hunstanton.  If this was you, thank you for your involvement and support. I know the HipHip Horatio wasn't to everybody’s taste and I'll return to more accessible music next year.  I am also thinking of doing an additional Xmas one next year now that Christmas Voiceworks is out and music is photocopiable.  (I am still looking for 30 missing copies of Horatio!!)

Yours sincerely
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David O’Neale - Team Leader for Curriculum & Vocal Music

Event details: The Youth Choir has been asked to sing seasonal Christmas music at Center Parcs, before and after the opening of a giant advent calendar!  (10.00am to 12.15pm with breaks).  After this, choir members have the opportunity to use the swimming pools and, hopefully, ten-pin bowling. 

Rehearsals: All singers wanting to join the choir are required to attend at least one and preferably two of the three scheduled rehearsals at Thorpe St. Andrew High School, Norwich on:

Thursday 8th   
December 6.30 – 9.00pm

Monday 12th   
December 6.30 – 9.00pm

Thursday 15th 
December 6.30 – 9.00pm

These are long rehearsals in case singers can only get to one rehearsal.  It is understood that some singers may arrive late or have to leave earlier than 9.00pm.

Rehearsal venue: School Hall, Thorpe St Andrew High School, Southern Site, Laundry Lane, Norwich NR7 OXS 

Performance venue: Center Parcs, Elveden, Suffolk, IP27 OYZ

Performance date: Sunday 18th December 2005
Transport to Center Parcs: A coach will leave Thickthorn park-and-ride at 8.30am travelling down the A11 stopping at Attleborough and Thetford if required. Singers living nowhere near this route should contact David O’Neale to discuss possible alternatives. Return trip reaches Norwich around 5.30pm.

Cost:  £10 

Standard:   There is no specific standard required, but course members should have enthusiasm and some ability to follow a musical line.  Places may be limited to 25 unless a large response requires the use of a much larger coach.  An early application is recommended.  
Closing Date:
1st December 2005

To reserve a place, please fill in the attached form and send off with a cheque made payable to Norfolk County Council. Please enclose a large, A4 addressed envelope (not stamped) so we may confirm your place and send you further details, sheet music and a CD.
If you wish to know more about the day before then, please contact::

David O’Neale           01603 433276     david.oneale@norfolk.gov.uk
Youth Choir at Center Parcs, December 2005 

Application Form
Name  _________________________________________  Age  ________

Date of birth  ________________   Sex  ____________________________

Address  _____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________  Post Code  _____________

Telephone No. ________________________________________________

e-mail address (if any) __________________________________________

School ______________________________________________________

Voice (if known)        SOPRANO / ALTO / TENOR / BASS*

*delete as appropriate
In which choir(s), if any, do you sing? _______________________________

Special requirements_________________________________________
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   Thur. 8th  Dec.                      Mon. 12th  Dec.                        Thur. 15th Dec.

Where would you pick up the coach?

   Norwich

       Attleborough            Thetford          Special requirements

Parent / Guardian Signature  _____________________________________

· I enclose a cheque of £10 made payable to Norfolk County Council

· Large, A4 addressed, but unstamped, envelope
Please return to: Lynne Wright, Children’s Services, Norfolk Music Service, Woodside Road, Norwich NR7 9QL
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